

## NP Meeting 04.06.20

Present: Phil, Jimmy, Suzi,

Apols: Trevor, Ian C, Maggie, John M, Sally

- Discussion paper on housing presented.
- Discussion about restarting engagement in times of lockdown.

### Actions

- Phil and Jimmy to ask Sally to tidy and redraft for presentation again at next meeting for agreement.
- Kevin to enquire as to availability of Priory Room for a socially distanced drop-in day with booked sessions at end of July.
- Suzi to give some more thought as to how to facilitate engagement during lockdown for another community engagement event in August; competition, posters, online options
- **Date next meeting: Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> June, Zoom 11am**